
Brainerd Lakers United for the Environment (BLUE) 
Minutes 

Sunday, July 8, 2018, 2:00 pm Monthly Meeting 

 

Nine or ten people attended the meeting.   

The BLUE meeting discussed the possibility of Paul Douglas speaking in Brainerd later this summer.   
His presentation would draw a large audience because he is a well-known meteorologist in Minnesota.  
Paul Douglas could reach out to conservatives and evangelical Christians because he is a conservative, 
evangelical Christian.  He might convince some climate change skeptics to accept the reality of climate 
change by discussing how his own views on the subject changed due to the overwhelming evidence 
proving climate change is real.   

Meeting attendees agreed to cancel the vigil planned for after the meeting because of the extreme 
humidity. 

The meeting decided to hold a vigil in solidarity with the Youth Climate March on Washington, D.C. on 
Saturday, July 21. 

 


